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EAST ALTON – Plant Manager Bruce Murphy, right, presents a donation of $1,000 
from Veolia North America to Environmental Educator Allison Rhanor for the National 
Great Rivers Research and Education Center’s annual Water Festival.

Veolia North America helps customers address environmental and sustainability 
challenges in energy, water and waste. The Water Festival connects fifth graders with 
freshwater resources and information.


